
              Massachusetts Butterfly Club 

Chapter of North American Butterfly Association 
 
 
 
 
 
Here is your BALLOT for the election of officers of the Massachusetts Butterfly Club for the term 2024 – 
2026.   
 
Please complete and return the ballot to be received by October 11.  Results will be announced at 
the annual meeting on October 12. 
 
The slate recommended by the Nominating Committee is as follows.  Please choose one candidate for 
each office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         
 
___   Peter Loshin, President                                  
  
___   Kristin Steinmetz, Vice President - East                   
  
___   Carol Duke, Vice President - West                        
 
___   Barbara Volkle, Secretary                                       
 
___   Joe Wicinski, Treasurer                                             
 
 
 
 
Please provide your name and address on your return ballot so that we can count your vote! 
 
 
 
 
Fold, tape and stamp this sheet (return address provided on back) OR place in an envelope and mail to: 
 
 Elise Barry 
 Treasurer, Massachusetts Butterfly Club 

363 South Gulf Road 
 Belchertown, MA  01007-9886 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -   fold here and tape OR return in envelope   - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 
 
FROM: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    Elise Barry 
 

Treasurer, Massachusetts Butterfly Club 
 

    363 South Gulf Road 
 
    Belchertown, MA  01007-9886 
 
 
 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -       fold here OR return in envelope   - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 
 
 
 
 


